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10 CAMPERDOWN COUNTRY PARK  NORTH ENTRANCE SIGNAGE (AN57-2006) 
 
As part of a continuing programme to improve signage and interpretation throughout Camperdown 
Country Park, the Leisure and Communities Department seeks approval for the erection of a sign at 
the North Entrance of the park.  The sign will complement car park and access works proposed in this 
part of Camperdown at a cost of £8,000 + VAT. 
 
It is recommended that Keillor Graphics, a specialist graphic design and sign company, undertake the 
work.  Keillor Graphics have been responsible for the development, design and production of signage 
throughout the park including the erection of the main entrance sign at Camperdown.  In order to 
retain continuity, obtain best value and promote a unified image to the park it is recommended that 
Keillor Graphics be used for this latest phase of works. 
 
The Committee is recommended to accept the quote of £8,000 + VAT received from Keillor Graphics.  
This quote covers the manufacture, supply and fitting of the sign. 
 


